From: owner-ndsu-sbare@listserv.nodak.edu on behalf of dwight kiefert <dwightkiefert@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2019 2:12 PM
To: ndsu.sbare@ndsu.edu
Subject: Testimony Rep. Kiefert Recommendations

| would suggest research in the production, processing, and marketing of Hemp.
Secondly, continue to explore other products for production to continue to diversify our Agriculture Industry.

Rep. Kiefert



